THE VOYAGE
Ql OF 50 YEARS

PORTAGE COLLEGE

Rick Flumian, Manager
Community Relations
Portage College

Box 417

Lac La Biche, AB TOA 2CO

May 16, 2018

Reeve Steve Upham
County of St, Paul No. 19
5015-49 Ave

St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4

Dear Reeve Upham,

I am writing to you in response to your recent meeting with Nancy Broadbent at our Community
Engagement Meetings that took place on May 9. You indicated that the County of St. Paul may be
interested in partnering with Portage College in the form of sponsoring the Food Preneur event that will
take place at our St. Paul Campus. We understand that the proposed date may have been unsuitable for

the Town, we are locking at some new dates now and was wondering if November 9%-ard-18%" would
work for you. andy 3"°"

As you are aware Portage College is celebrating its 50* Anniversary through a series of events that will
span the entire year. The Food Preneur will kick-off with a community dinner and dance on a Friday
evening followed by an interactive conference on Saturday. The conference will be focused on small
food entrepreneurs such as; caterers, farmers market vendors, non-franchised restaurants or those
interested in food related business.

For a $5000 sponsorship the County of St. Paul will receive the following:

» Recognized as the presenting sponsor at the Food Preneur event with The County of St. Paul

e Thank you certificate of sponsorship to hang in your office.

e logo featured in a thank you ad in local community newspapers at the end of the year.

e Recognition on a plaque commemorating our 50 Anniversary that will hang in each of our main
campuses.

e Recognized on materials printed for the event.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
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Rick Flumian

Community Relations
Portage College




